
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students of Class XII,                      Date : 07/02/2024 

The FAREWELL CEREMONY for students of Class XII will be held on Thursday, 08th 

February 2024 in the school premises and new timing will be 12.00 noon to 01.30 pm. 

As per request of the students the new Dress Code for Farewell for the students of Class XII 

is “Saree” for Girls and “Suit” for Boys.  

All the students of Class XII will report to school sharp at 12.00 noon for farewell 

Ceremony. 

Note : Students are prohibited from carrying mobiles or any other gadget with them. 

 

Thanking you,  

Warm Regards 

PRINCIPAL 


